
 

Monday 8th April 2024 
 

Dear parent / carer 
 
RE: Year 8 Parents Evening Postponement 
 
As we begin this new term, we are writing to inform you that this week brings the 
celebration of Eid within our diverse community. This no doubt continues to be an enriching 
experience with many students, staff and their families celebrating at this time. 
 
As a result of this religious observance, a number of staff will not be available to attend the 
planned progress evening for Year 8 on Wednesday 10th April. We value the conversations 
that take place on this evening and as not all staff will be available, we are postponing to 
maintain the integrity of the evening. 
 
We appreciate the late communication is not ideal but recent confirmation of the religious 
observance means it falls on this date. 
 
We thank you in advance for your continued support of the school. A future date will be 
communicated as early as possible to ensure you are provided with the most relevant 
information on progress made and areas for further development. 
 
For those celebrating at this time Eid Mubarak! 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Lee Parfitt (College Leader)  


